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General Manager/CEO 

 

 

 
June 26, 2012 

 

 

 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky  40602 

 

RE: Case No 2012-00013 – Response to Staff Information Request from June 19, 2012 Informal 

Conference---Electronic Filing. 

 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

 

This letter represents the response to the information request that the Commission Staff presented to 

Licking Valley RECC during the June 19, 2012 Informal Conference. 

 

The Staff had asked for technical information on the Turtle TS1 and Turtle TS2 technology. Also, a cost 

comparison spreadsheet and a Depreciated value of mechanical meter calculation were requested. Please 

note that a paper original and a copy will be sent to your office via the United States Postal Service. 

 

All of the requested information is included in this electronic filing. Please contact me with questions or 

comments at (859) 240-8341 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James D. Bridges, P.E. 

President, Distribution System Solutions, Inc. 

Electronically Filing on Behalf of 

Licking Valley Rural Electric Cooperative Corporation 

jdbdss@gmail.com 


